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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

application number M-2018-039 Lamb Lakes 

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Tue, Aug 14, 2018 at 10:31 AM
To: William Schenderlein <bill@blueearthsolutions.net>
Cc: Eric Reckentine <ericr@nwcwd.org>, Richard Rains <rrains@scwtp.org>

Bill, 
 
Please see the following e-mail objection the Division has received regarding permit application M-2018-039, Lamb
Lakes. 
 
The Division will forward any formal objections to you as they arrive. 
 
Thank you,
 
Jared  
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Susan Amador <mijastudios@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Aug 10, 2018 at 9:43 AM 
Subject: application number M-2018-039 Lamb Lakes 
To: jared.ebert@state.co.us 
 
 
Hello Mr. Eberts,
I'm writing about the proposal for Lamb Lakes (application number M-2018-039) in Fort Collins.  Further study is
warranted to determine the ramifications it's important role providing runoff drainage for higher elevations to the
immediate south of the ponds. The waters have a well documented role in handling flood water into the Poudre River. 
The project could be disastrous for our community.  Further, wildlife could be seriously affected by the prevention of
access.
 
I've thought the area could better serve the community of Ft. Collins as an open space, for limited recreation
(incredible wildlife and bird diversity and sitings) and possible off-leash dog area. Please consider these aspects of Lamb
Lakes.
Thank you,
Susan Amador
 
 

 
 
 
 
--  

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III
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jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us

 
 

mailto:jared.ebert@state.co.us
http://mining.state.co.us/

